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Department of Building Inspection 

9001 Winchester Avenue 
Margate City, New Jersey 08402 

(609) 822-1974 
Fax: (609) 822-2248 

  EMERGENCY TEST ALERT 
To:          All City of Margate Residents  

From:     Jim Galantino, Certified Floodplain Manager 

Date:       August 19, 2021 

Subject:  Public Safety Announcement-Emergency Alert System Testing Date 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Please be advised that from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 24th 2021, 
the City of Margate will conduct a citywide test of the newly installed emergency alert 
system and will assess the delivery of such alerts to all residents for the first time ever.  

There will be four (4) short announcements at three locations in the city. The locations are: 

1) 1 S. Washington Avenue - Behind Fire Station 1
2) Jerome Ave & Fulton Ave - Batting Cages Building on Jerome Avenue.
3) 405 N. Brunswick Avenue - Behind Fire Station 2

Emergency Alerts are a powerful tool for public safety managers to inform and protect the 
public during disasters. Each Alert test will last less than 2 minutes with a pre-recorded 
message approved by the FCC. 

When the tests are completed, not only will the City of Margate have an effective, timely, and 
far-reaching public alert and warning system which is critical to communicating threats to 
public safety and providing people with guidance during times of crisis, it will officially be in 
compliance with the Community Rating System Warning and Response section. 

John F. Amodeo 
Commissioner of Public Safety  

     James Galantino 
      Construction Official 
  Building Subcode Official 
      N.J. License #06161 
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